
Caterpillars Class Newsletter DATE: 22.01.23 

This week in Caterpillars Class ... 

 We acted out the Stickman story  

 We used junk modelling materials to make our own Stickman  family 

 We have been trying to write some Chinese numbers and made a Chinese red rabbit for   

Luna New Year 

 Played ‘Where’s my honey’ a listening and attention game and made honey biscuits. 

This week in Caterpillars Class we will be…                                                             

Working on number recognition 11-15  

Looking at winter animals & hibernation 

Learning some Scottish dancing 

Threading & sewing to build on our fine motor skills 

Home learning : 

• Can your child spot any birds in the garden / when you are at the park or out and about  

at the weekend. What colour are they / how big are they / do they know the names of any?  

Perhaps they could take a photo / draw a picture of any birds they see to share with their  

friends ?  
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Reminders: 

Please ensure  funding declaration forms are returned back to nursery this 
week  -Thank you 

We love The Stickman! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


